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		Dear Partner, 






		As a result of recent news regarding new library lending terms for ebooks and audiobooks, we have prepared a message from Steve Potash, OverDrive Founder and CEO. 

	Click here to view Steve's video message. 

	If you have questions or would like to discuss, please visit us at ALA Booth #2915 or reach out to your OverDrive team.

	Thank you,
Team OverDrive 






